
**Western Area Modeling Club Newsletter - September 2023**

**Greetings, WAMS Members!**

It's that time of the year again when we share our passion for modeling
and take advantage of the great outdoors. We're excited to announce that
the fierce summer has finally given way to better weather, allowing us to
look forward to some fantastic flying sessions.

**Exciting News: New Car Track**

First off, we have some thrilling news to share! Our brand new car track is
now open for business. The recent rainfall has helped settle the ground,
making it perfect for some high-speed RC car action. If you're a fan of RC
cars, this new facility is calling your name.

**Surprises Await at Our Facility**

For those who haven't had the chance to visit our facility lately, you're in
for a pleasant surprise. The city has generously provided us with a
mountain of mulch and a substantial pile of dirt. This transformation has
given us a much longer and more aesthetically pleasing approach from the
south. And that's not all - after clearing away all the scrap metal, we have
plans to reseed the area with lush green grass. Additionally, we've
partially mowed the tall grass next to the runway, expanding our usable
space to the east.

**Shade Structure on the Horizon**

While we've been making fantastic improvements, we await the green light
for on-site construction, particularly for the much-needed shade structure.
Fingers crossed that a resolution is just around the corner!

**Join Us for an Important Meeting**

We value your input and ideas for making our modeling club even better.
Please mark your calendars for our upcoming meeting, which will be held
on Monday evening at Spring Creek BBQ. This is a beautiful opportunity to
share your thoughts, ideas, and recommendations for field enhancements.

In conclusion, as we embrace the improved weather and our new and
upgraded facilities, we look forward to your active participation and
support in making the Western Area Modeling Club a thriving community.
We can't wait to see you at the meeting!

Fly high and stay safe!
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Membership applications are located in
the “file” section on the Facebook
group page WAMS

or

http://www.wamsrc.club From the main
page, look for the WAMS Membership
Application download link

AMAMembership status, are your dues
current?

2023 Plans

Shade structure

Storage shed spring clean out /
organize & maintain

Next Meeting date:

Day 10-16-23 @6:30pm

Location: Spring Creek BBQ

317 US Hwy 377, Granbury, TX 76048

Tel:(817) 579-7336

Map to Spring Creek BBQ, 317 US Hwy 377,
Granbury, TX 76048

MEETING TOPICS:

WWW.WAMSRC.CLUB
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ClubOfficers

• President – David “Doc” Moore

• VP–DaveDouglas

• Treasurer – Bill Eslick

• Secretary –Carole Savage

• AMA Safety Coordinator/Field Director – Bill Bishop

• Communications Director – Joseph “Saladbar”
Salazar


